
 

      

September 10, 2020 

 

Present: Stacy, Cyndi, Ardy, Tammy & Nancy 

Note:  This was a special meeting at the Canadian Corps/Bar to accept Jocelyn Hatfield’s 

resignation from the London Ladies Dart League as Secretary. 

Stacy, opened the meeting. 

Discussion on appointing someone for LLDL Secretary for the 2020 – 2021 season.   

Motion/Second – Stacy/Tammy … Recommendation to appoint Jean Simpson for LLDL 

Secretary for the 2020 – 2021 season.  … carried. 

 

Nancy  

Alternate/Secretary 

 

 

 

 


